
VandenBerghe, Alissa (Consultant) 

From: White, John
Sent: Tuesday, December 09, 2008 1:24 PM
To: Powers, Bob; 'Ron Posthuma (ron.posthuma@metrokc.gov)'; 'Chandler, Bob '; Parsons, Jim; 

Grotefendt, Amy; Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant)
Cc: Paananen, Ron; Morrison, Mike (Consultant); Williamson, Alec; Rigsby, Mike (Consultant); Everett, 

Susan
Subject: RE: Revised Summary Worksheets

7/14/2009

All, 
  
In the effort to share available info in real time, a few things need to be pointed out related to the draft hybrid 
estimates you received: 

The I-5 costs do not align with the updated costs that Susan Everett and the I-5 team provided late on Friday.  
It appears there were questions on what parts of the scope were in/out between scenarios, and those 
questions weren't resolved in time.  We will quickly work on the revisions to ensure the I-5 costs reflect the 
best information we currently have, expect the Surface & Transit hybrid I-5 costs to go up a bit and the Bypass 
scenario I-5 costs to go up quite a bit. 
The Bored Tunnel costs included in the spreadsheet were for the single bore, which has not been endorsed by 
agency execs.  My understanding is that was being vetted at the tri-agency meeting and possibly revised back 
to the twin-bore number. 

John 
 

From: White, John  
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2008 4:09 PM 
To: Powers, Bob; Ron Posthuma (ron.posthuma@metrokc.gov); Chandler, Bob ; 'James D. Parsons'; Grotefendt, 
Amy; Van Ness, Kristy (Consultant) 
Cc: Paananen, Ron 
Subject: FW: Revised Summary Worksheets 
 
Current working draft version of the hybrid cost summary document.  First page is the overall summary, second and 
third cover the breakouts for the non-99 building blocks.  Based on feedback and continued review, we will refine this 
ahead of the Wed. RP/IPM meeting.  We will also prepare the histogram summary graphic for the hybrids. 
  
John 
 

From: Morrison, Mike (Consultant)  
Sent: Monday, December 08, 2008 4:02 PM 
To: Paananen, Ron; White, John; Preedy, Matt; Greco, Theresa; Williamson, Alec 
Cc: Jarnagan, Harry (Consultant); Smith, Brian (Consultant) 
Subject: Revised Summary Worksheets 
 
Lady and Gentlemen, 
  
Attached you will find a .pdf copy of the revised summary as it exists today.  Changes made in this version ("C") 
reflect suggestions made at a meeting today with Matt and Alec. 
  
If you have any additional constructive critique, please share it with me.



  
Thanks! 
  
Best Regards, 

Mike Morrison 
Program Estimator 
Alaskan Way Viaduct Program 
AWV&SRP Office: 206-267-6535 
Cell: 206-799-7798 
VMC Office: 425-885-2185 
VMC E-Mail  valuemike@aol.com 

7/14/2009


